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William E. Alexander 
Acting Director 
Statistics Department 
International Monetary Fund 
Washington, D.C.  20431 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Director: 
 
           
Having considered your letter of March 25, 2008 concerning the content of Volume 1 of the 
updated System of National Accounts (SNA) taken as a whole, please be advised that we have 
no comments on it. 
 
Concerning the title of the updated SNA we offer the second one – “System of National 
Accounts 2008” (2008 SNA). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniyar Akishev, 
Deputy Governor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


